
CEO Welcome 

 

On behalf of all of us whose daily jobs are 

represented among these pages, we 

welcome you to our web site.  I encourage 

and invite you to explore these web pages 

dedicated to keeping you informed about 

the hospital where you will learn about our 

Organization and the services we offer. 

We strive to be the Hospital of choice for 

residents of our catchment area and 

beyond as we pledge uncompromising 

standards to those we serve.  Our SHHA 

family members take unwavering pride in 

our facility and services and dedicate 

themselves to compassionate support 

while personalizing and humanizing the 

healthcare experience for patients and their 

families. 

The highly educated and skilled physicians 

significantly contribute to our great 

reputation. 

Our healthcare team is committed to 

working with you.  We strive to partner with you and to keeping you involved, informed and 

empowered.  Managing your care is a deeply personal matter – and we are honored to be a part 

of that process.  We truly offer healthcare on a human scale.  Our staff prides itself on serving 

our patients and their families with a warm and friendly attitude and unwavering commitment to 

provide quality care. 

On behalf of the entire SHHA family (physicians, volunteers, staff) I thank you for the 

opportunity to serve the medical needs of you and your loved ones.  It is our privilege to care for 

you. 

We at SHHA will fulfill your health care needs in ways that you won’t find elsewhere.  It’s not 

only that we care; it’s the way we care.  We consider ourselves more than a hospital, we consider 

ourselves vital members of the community. 



We are committed to your care.  We wish you and your family all the best. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Respectfully and yours in service, 

 

Todd Stepanuik, 

President & CEO 


